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Mr. Aaron Holly
3032 Falls River Ave,
Raleigh, NC 27614

Dear Mr. Holly:
Re: FOIA Request No: 2016-006175 (SO)

This is in response to your request dated May 24, 2016 under the Freedom of Information
Act (FOIA). You requested information regarding 112 allegations of safety violations used
to make the table in the Directors Report dated October 7, 2015 by Randall Fiertz.

We searched our files maintained in the South Carolina Flight Standards District Office
(FSDO). We could not find any documents responsive to your request.

There are no fees associated with this request because processing was less than $10.00.

Thomas A. Winston, Manager, Flight Standards Division, Southern Region is responsible
for the no records determination. You may request reconsideration of this determination by
writing the Assistant Administrator for Finance and Management (AFN-140), Federal
Aviation Administration, 800 Independence Avenue, SW, Washington, DC 20591 or
through electronic mail at: FOIA-Appeals@faa.gov. Your request for reconsideration must
be made in writing within 45 days from the date that the initial determination was made, and
must include all information and arguments relied upon.

Your appeal must also state that it is an “appeal” from the above-described denial of a
request made under the FOIA and include your assigned FOIA control number. The
envelope containing the appeal should be marked “FOIA.”

Please contact us if we may be of further assistance.
Sincerely,

«/ Thomas A. Winston
Manager, Flight Standards Division
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